Village of Whitefish Bay
5300 N. Marlborough Drive e Whitefish Bay, Wisconsin 53217 ¢ (414) 962-6690

Bpril 2, 1983

Mr. Frank E. Laycock
Whitefish Bay High School
1200 East Fairmount Avenue
Whitefish Bay, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Laycock:

It is my pleasure to extend congratulations to you, on behalf
of the Village Board and all of the residents of Whitefish Bay, in
recognition of your dedicated service to the Village and High
School of Whitefish Bay. During the course of 34 years of service,
you have touched the lives of thousands of persons through your
direction and technical support of public performances in the
Whitefish Bay Auditorium.

Your many friends in the Village wish to express appreciation
for the technical support you have provided to those using the
Auditorium, including the Bay Players, the American Field Service
and many other organizations and performing groups. Further, it is
important to recognize vyour contributions as a professional
educator, including teaching English and theater, directing plays
and musicals and coordinating the technical aspects of theater,
graduations, awards nights, variety shows, concerts and School
Board meetings. You have provided expertise in the classroom,
encouragement and inspiration on the stage, technical coaching in
the workshop and personal friendship and mentoring to all students,
faculty and theater patrons.

For all your contributions and service, we express to you our
thanks and commend you for a job well done.

VILLAGE OF WHITEFISH BAY

ol A,

James H. Gormley,
Village Presmdent
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JOHN O.NORQUIST

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
MAYOR

MILWAUKEE, WISCONSIN

April 2, 1993

Mr. Frank E. Laycock
Whitefish Bay High School

Dear Mr. Laycock:

Congratulations on over three decades of educating
tomorrow’s leaders and inspiring in them a devotion to the
theater. Most assuredly, students, colleagues and community
members celebrate with you in honor of this milestone.

You have touched the lives of thousands of people through
your direction and support of public performances in the
Whitefish Bay Auditorium including the Miss Wisconsin Pageants,
Metropolitan Opera and the Bay Players. Most importantly, your
teaching expertise in the classroom and encouragement on stage
have made a lasting impression upon young people who will
remember your guidance for years to come.

Again, congratulations. Best wishes for a long and happy
retirement.

Sincerely, \

City Hall, 200 E. Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, Telephone: (414) 278-2200



